
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

	
  
09 October 2013 
 
Prof. Arch. Carmine Gambardella 
President BENECON 
Director of the Department of Architecture and  
Industrial Design, Second University of Naples 
 
 
Reference: CALL FOR PROPOSALS FOR JOINT RESEARCH PROJECTS AS PART OF 

SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY COOPERATION BETWEEN ITALY AND THE 
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA FOR THE YEARS 2014 – 2015 (“Progetti di 
Grande Rilevanza” ai sensi della L. 401/90). 

 
Dear Dean Gambardella, 
The Department of Landscape Architecture and Environmental Planning is pleased to confirm its 
participation in the project “Pompeii Knowledge Factory” in partnership with the Centre of 
Excellence of the Campania Region for Cultural Heritage, Ecology and Economy (BENECON), 
including four universities of Campania (Second University of Naples, University of Naples 
Federico II, University of Salerno, University of Sannio) - institutional member of the “Forum 
UNESCO University and Heritage” -  and the Department of Architecture and Industrial Design 
“Luigi Vanvitelli” at the Second University of Naples. We understand that the financing of the 
project will be covered by the Italian partners, while the Berkeley participants will contribute time 
and expertise. 
 
Berkeley participants will include Professor Louise Mozingo and me.  If any questions arise, please 
let me know so that I can answer tham.   
 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
G. Mathias Kondolf, PhD 
Professor and Chair 
Department of Landscape Architecture and Environmental Planning 
kondolf.berkeley@gmail.com 
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